
 
Apr 04, 2022 

 
Sales Headquarters 

Notification of discontinuation 
 
This is a notification that CITIZEN ELECTRONISC CO., LTD. will discontinue some 
products, which you have been long purchasing. We would like to apologize for any 
inconveniences caused by this discontinuation and ask for your kind understanding. 
Also, please notify your departments concerned to place your final purchases for the 
discontinued products by the date for last order acceptance shown below. Orders will 
not be accepted after the date. 
 
 

 
 

 

Discontinued parts: Please refer to the attached list. 

Reason of discontinuation: Because of a drastic decrease in demand, it 
has become difficult to maintain stable 
production and supply. 
 

Date for last order acceptance: 
 

End of September 

Date for last delivery: End of October 

 
CLU024-1204B8-42GV1F6 
CLU027-0303C1-303M2G2 
CLU027-0303C1-503M2G2 
CLU034-1208B8-32GV1F6 
CLU034-1208B8-34GV1F6 
CLU034-1208B8-42GV1F6 
CLU036-1206C1-273H5G3 
CLU046-1212C1-303H5G3 
CLU046-1818C1-403H5G3 
CLU056-1825C1-303M2G2 
CLU550-3626C1-303M2G2-B24 
CLU550-3626C1-353M2G2-B24 
CLU550-3626C1-403M2G2-B24 
CLU550-3626C1-503M2G2-B24 
CLU550-3626C1-50AL7G4-B24 

 



Contact information: 
For details, please contact below persons in charge of sales. 

  
Dave Lomas  lomasd@citizen.co.jp 

 

 


